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The 3rd ASGO workshop organised in Seoul , was a resounding success. It was a two day 
workshop on 23rd - 24th August at the Asan Medical Center, Seoul. From the hospitality , venue 
organisation to the stay  arrangements, everything was overseen in minute detail. I was 
impressed by the scientific enquiry and operative expertise of the surgeons who presented their 
work. Minimally invasive techniques, robotics, fertility preservation and prevention of 
gynaecological cancer were the key topics of discussion.   
 
As a young doctor, I gained insight into the protocols and practice in premier Asian institutions 
and got an opportunity to present my work on a global platform. In addition I had the opportunity 
to interact with young asian doctors of other countries and exchange ideas. We could 
participate in clinical discussions with other oncologists on issues pertaining to standard 
practice and controversy. 
 
 The highlight of the conference was the medical writing workshop. It gave me an in-depth 
perceptive into an editor's mind and helped develop a critical viewpoint to medical literature. 
Overall, I have had an acaedemically fulfilling experience and will cherish my stay in Seoul for a 
lifetime. 


